
 
 

INVESTOR RELEASE 

Waberer’s postpones AGM 

 

Budapest, 27 March 2020 - WABERER’S INTERNATIONAL Nyrt. (hereinafter: Waberer’s) in 

accordance with the invitation published on 20 March 2020, Waberer’s announces that due 

to the current situation caused by the coronavirus pandemic, the Annual General Meeting 

(hereinafter: AGM) scheduled for 20 April 2020 will not be held only at a later date. 

A new AGM shall be conferred on a date to be decided upon. The invitation and the 

submissions for that meeting shall be disclosed according to statutory laws applicable to this 

extraordinary situation. 

 

 

WABERER’S INTERNATIONAL Nyrt. 


